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Purchasing Department 

530 Water Street 
Oakland, CA 94607 

 

March 15, 2019 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

RFP No. 17-18/19 – Federal Government Advocacy Services 

 

 
To all RFP participants: 
   
Thank you for submitting a proposal for the above referenced RFP.  The Port of Oakland (Port) 

appreciates your time and effort in preparing a response for this project. The Port has determined 

that it would be in its best interest to cancel, and herby cancels, the solicitation in its entirety 

without awards. The Port is not contemplating a multi-year agreement at this time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


